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T.A.L.K.T.E.C.H 
February is finally here and 
we’re thrilled to commence 
our ICT inclined form of 
empowerment. We’re ready 
for you, are you ready for us?  

 
   

 
TREASURE HUNT 

For last month's edition of 

Treasure Hunt, Nguevese 

Winifred and Achir Jennifer 

Terhide utilized their logical 

and cryptographic skills to 

decode the puzzles. They 

have each unlocked cash 

prizes of N20,000 . Keep 

participating, keep winning, 

and keep T.A.L.K.ing! 

 

GREETINGS FROM THE T.A.L.K DESK 

         

 

We are delighted to send you warm 

greetings filled with love, peace, 

and goodwill! The energy shift we’re 

experiencing brings us optimism as 

we embrace the new year. 

As we embark on this exciting 

chapter together, let’s celebrate 

the connections that unite us and 

the strength we share. Each 

moment in this vibrant community 

offers a chance to uplift one 

another and inspire greatness. 

Here’s to a year of positivity and 

shared growth! 

 12 DAYS OF 
CHRISTMAS 

The 12 Days of Christmas 
campaign was introduced in 
December 2024 to enhance 
the festive spirit of the holiday 
season. Running throughout 
December and into January 
2025, the initiative aimed to 
bring joy to participants, 
successfully putting smiles on 
their faces. A total of 12 
members benefited from this 
campaign, with each receiving 
a cash prize of N10,000. 

 

 

 Kelvin Kater 

 Ewaoluwa Omotayo 

 Zaana Mary Buruku 

 Ilo Chinedu 

 MC Doris 

 Nyiyongo John Aondowase 

 Torhile Joseph Zever 

 Prince Oluwadare Adeshina Joseph 

 Comfort Uloko 

 Chidiebere Okafor 

 Achir Jennifer Terhide 



 

-BE INSPIRED TO TRY A LITTLE KINDNESS 
 

January has been filled with a variety of 

new activities! We are thrilled to 

announce that a Treasure Hunt page 

has been added to our official website, 

offering a unique user experience. We 

encourage all community members to 

visit the site regularly so you don't miss 

out on any of the fun. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are excited to announce the launch of the highly anticipated 

empowerment program, T.A.L.K.T.E.C.H, which is set to begin this month! 

This is a unique opportunity that you won’t want to miss. As the saying 

goes, true empowerment comes from learning how to fish rather than 

simply being given a fish. By participating in this program, you will gain 

valuable skills and knowledge that will foster sustainability and 

independence in your personal and professional life. Join us in making the 

most of this extraordinary offer! 

Every push of a kind act, be it 

ever little, propels the world to 

a better energy frequency 

and ultimately leads to the 

movement of success. While 

we can’t disregard the 

presence of selfishness, greed 

and negative energy, we’re 

inspired by the efforts of other 

kind people to keep the Torch 

of kindness burning. 

                                      GED’s NUGGETS 

VALENTINE WITH KINDNESS 
 

    

And because love is king, 
may it shine all around 
you, capturing the whole 
essense of kindness in 
totality 

  

  Wishing you a 
Valentine’s Day 
Celebration filled with 
love and kindness. 
Keep T.A.L.K.ing 

 

 

 

 

 

A YEAR WITH BRIGHT PROSPECTS. 

Let’s work and hope for enough victories to keep us 
motivated while taking responsibility for enough 
mistakes to keep us working hard towards improvement, 
every step of the way. 

While perfection is an illusion, improvements are an 
almost certainty – we can always get better, and yes, we 
will 

 

-
TLI USA Director 

We are often time so focused on figuring out the 
best approach that we never really get around in 
taking action.  

It goes without saying, that  in deed, being in 
motion doesn’t always produce results, taking 
action does.  

Which is why we all need to Take Action; Living 
Kindly. 


